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Hogan Design & Construction Designated As A Specially  
Adapted Housing (SAH) Remodeler and Home Builder For 

Northern Illinois Veterans and Their Families  

 Geneva, IL (July 2, 2020) – The transition from military service to civilian 
life can be challenging, especially for veterans who have sustained serious 
disabilities that limit their mobility and restrict their independence. As a Specially 
Adapted Housing (SAH) builder with 20 years of industry experience, Hogan 
Design & Construction (HDC) is poised and committed to helping disabled 
veterans realize the kind of barrier-free living that allows them to be as mobile, 
unimpeded, and independent as possible in their own homes.  

The U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) offers SAH grants for eligible 

disabled veterans who require financial assistance to make an existing home 

accessible or to buy or build a new one that suits their physical needs. By giving 

severely disabled vets a way to live more independently in their homes, SAH 

grants help wounded warriors improve their quality of life and restore normalcy to 

their daily routine. Most SAH grants are typically used in one of three ways: 

• Remodel an existing home to make it fully accessible 

• Build a fully accessible or specially adapted home 

• Acquire a fully accessible or specially adapted home 
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“Hogan Design & Construction has always supported our amazing servicemen 
and women. As a designated VA SAH remodeler and home builder, we look 
forward to giving back to the American Heroes in our region,” said Brian Hogan, 
Owner of Hogan Design & Construction (HDC). “Our entire team stands ready to  
improve the quality of life for veterans and their families, making daily sacrifices 
for our freedom.” 

As a full-service builder/remodeler, HDC specializes in both types of SAH grant 

projects (new construction and existing home renovations). Most veterans use 

their grant money to renovate an existing home, as opposed to using it to offset 

the higher cost of building from scratch.

Established in 2000, Hogan Design & Construction (HDC) is celebrating 20-years 
in business. HDC is residential and commercial remodeler and home builder with 
specialized expertise in the following areas; Specially Adapted Housing (SAH), 
Adaptive Living. HDC is also an ADA Aging-In-Place Specialist. At HDC, we use 
our vision to see the world as it is and as it could be. Our unique and innovative 
process starts with building strong customer relationships that continue with 
expectations surpassed. HDC is deeply rooted within the communities in which 
we live & work. For additional information, please visit our website at http://
www.hdcbuild.com or call (630) 991 8700. 
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